
 

 
 

 

   

 

Stronger together since 1999 

Building a safe, sustainable, welcoming community.  

Structure 2023 Replacement on Sideroad 10 E 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION AND ROAD CLOSURE 

 

July 29, 2024 

The Township of Wellington North wishes to advise you of the structure replacement on 
Sideroad 10 East between Wellington Road 14 and Highway 6 (refer to key plan, below).  
Construction will be commencing the week of July 29 and will continue through to the 
September 2024. The Contractor for the project is Reeves Construction Limited of Mount 
Forest, Ontario.  
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During the construction period, Sideroad 10 will be closed for all traffic access at Wellington Road 
14.  Sideroad 10 will be closed at Highway 6 with access for emergency and local traffic only.  A 
signed detour route is in place.  Construction working hours typically operate between 7 am 
through 7pm, Monday through Friday.  

Project plans can be viewed at  https://www.wellington-north.com/government/capital-projects. 

 

Regarding garbage and recycling: Please continue to place your garbage and recycling bins at 
the end of your driveways as you normally do. 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or feedback, please contact: 

Colin Van Niejenhuis     John Reeves 
B.M. Ross and Associates Limited     OR  Reeves Construction Limited 
519-524-2641 Ext. 216     519-323-1241 
cvanniejenhuis@bmross.net     rclimited@hotmail.com   
 
 

Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Senior Project Manager 
519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


